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Refresher DOT workshop on developmental assessment
The Digital Assessment for Teaching and Learning (DOT) team of experts held a popular workshop on developmental assessment with digital support on 25th October at the Senate Hall of the UP. During the workshop, part of a series of three sessions per semester, trainers from several faculties were introduced to digital platforms, multimedia and interactive solutions that can help make lessons more enjoyable.
For the second time, the DOT organized the workshop "Developmental Assessment with Digital Support", which was again well attended. As in the previous semester, the theoretical elements of the event are recorded and can be accessed and viewed online. First, Dr. Judit Dombi, Head of the Department of English Language and Literature at the Institute of English Studies of the Faculty of Humanities and Social Sciences of the UP, gave a short theoretical introduction on the learning methodological issues of formative assessment. "It would be good not only to assess during the exam period", Dr. Judit Dombi pointed out and then added:

"the multimedia, interactive possibilities make the lessons realistic for the students." 


